Justification for Non-Substantive Change Request
USCIS Intake Page for Pay.gov


The following clarifying changes were made with no substantive changes to information being collected.   

· The instructions; and 
· Field name change to update how it is referenced.

[bookmark: _GoBack]USCIS will only be collecting payment for the USCIS Immigrant Visa Fee through the USCIS Intake Page for Pay.gov.  Accordingly the following changes were made.  

· Updates to page title; and
· Removal of the "USCIS Benefit" field as no longer required.

